
Noise – Inverhuron 

Emanating from the OPG Site   

Phone Numbers 

 

During the Joint Review Panel Hearings, OPG reported that neither they nor the Ministry of the 

Environment had received any phone calls from the public to express concerns regarding noise levels 

coming from the Bruce Power, NWMO and DGR site. We believe there is substantial noise but the 

residents of Inverhuron had simply not reported it. Below are the numbers to call to register your 

concern if you hear noise coming from the OPG site: 

 OPG (Lynda Cain)  1 529 361 6414 ext 2764   

 Bruce Power Visitor Centre 1 519 361 7777 

 Ministry of Environment  1 800 265 3783 


